
 
 

 
 
July 5, 2023 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, July 5, 2023 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received 
bids for Contract 2023196 – National Power Rodding Corp and submits the same for your 
review.  The following bids were received: 
 

2023 Sanitary Lateral Grouting 
Contractor Bid 

National Power Rodding Corp $ 3,124,588.00 
  
  

 
National Power Rodding Corp submitted the lowest bid in the amount of $ 3,124,588.00.  This 
engineer’s estimate for the project was $400,000.00.  Staff recommends this item be received 
and filed as the bid results are significantly greater than the engineers estimate. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
DPW – City Engineer 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ron Pritzlaff 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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